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DUNEDIN SHOWCASE THEATER: “SHERLOCK HOLMES & THE 

SPINSTERS OF BLACKMEAD”           

Presented by Dunedin Parks & Recreation and Dunedin Showcase Theater 

Location: Dunedin Community Center, 1920 Pinehurst Road, Dunedin, FL 34698  

Dates:  1st Weekend:  Friday & Saturday May 3 & 4-- 7:30 p.m.; Sunday May 5-- 3:00 p.m. 

2nd Weekend:  Thursday through Saturday May 9, 10, 11—7:30 p.m. 

Tickets:  $10.00 per person.  Dunedin Community Center.  PH# (727) 812-4530  

A tantalizing murder mystery of Who Done It.  Someone is murdering the women of Blackmead Manor.  

Holmes & Watson find their reception there to be as sticky as the mystery they most solve!   

                                      
www.DunedinShowcaseTheater.net                 

SUNCOAST CHORUS:  VETERANS MEMORIAL CONCERT 

Date:  Sunday May 19, 2019 2:00 p.m.  Cost:  FREE 

Location:  Dunedin Public Library, 223 Douglas Avenue, Dunedin, FL  34698.  PH# (727) 298-3080 

                                 
     

  

Christina Carlee, Editor  
(813) 334-6725  

chriscarlee@gmail.com    

http://www.dunedinshowcasetheater.net/


 

  
   

 

  

  

   

      MAY CLUBHOUSE MEETINGS          
 

CONDO I BOARD MTG.  7:00 P.M. MAY 14, 2019 

CONDO II BOARD MTG. 10:15 A.M. MAY 20, 2019 

CONDO III BOARD MTG.   4:00 P.M. MAY 15, 2019 

PATIO HOMES BOARD MTG. 1:0O P.M.   MAY 21, 2019 

REC. ASSN. BOARD MTG.  2:00 P.M.  MAY 20, 2019 

SOCIAL COMM. INTEREST MTG. SCHEDULED- 
SEPT. 14, 2019 10:00 A.M. 

  

All residents are welcome to attend Board meetings.  Come and hear what is happening in your VOG community.  
*********************************************************************************** 

                RECREATIONAL ASSOCIATION NOTES              
WELCOME NEW RESIDENTS!      

     
Don’t forget our regularly scheduled activities:  Shuffleboard—Fridays at 10:00 a.m.; 
Bingo! --Mondays at 7:00 p.m.;   Golf Team--call Susan Stover--(517) 227-2747; Pool 
Exercise Classes--Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays at 9:00 a.m.; And check the 
monthly calendar for Card Games, Dominos, and Mahjong, that are offered every 
week.  Newcomers always welcome! 
*********************************************************************************** 

THANK YOU NOTE!     
A very big THANK YOU to Geri Kibel, Barb Forsyth, Rose Goodrich, Susan Stover and 
Barb Bozinski for their hard work and dedication in leading the indoor exercise 
program.  Lots of fun and fitness were enjoyed by all who attended.  Pool exercises 
have resumed every Mon., Wed and Fri. 9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m.  Please join us!  
 

 
VILLAGE VOICES  

Submitted by Barb Bozinski 
(Edited by Chris Carlee) 

       
The final Thursday afternoon Qi Gong class was held on April 25, 2019 at the Clubhouse.  However, 
Rose, the wonderful Qi Gong instructor, teaches the class at the Hale Senior Activity Center in 
Dunedin, 330 Douglas Avenue, Dunedin, FL  34698.  PH:  (727) 298-3299.   Classes are held on 
Wednesdays and Fridays at 9:30 a.m.  Cost for Dunedin Recreation Card holders--$4.00 per class.  
Cost for drop-in participants without a card--$5.00 per class.                   
*********************************************************************************** 
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                       VILLAGE ON THE GREEN SOCIAL COMMITTEE UPDATE              
Submitted by John Stover, Board President-VOG Recreational Association 

(Edited by Chris Carlee)   
          

It was announced in the three previous issues of Village News that the VOG Social Committee was 
disbanding.  There were six active members of that committee.  They were responsible for the 
planning and carrying out of Clubhouse events put on throughout the year.  Many of those 
committee members had been a part of that important work for over 25 years and were faithful in 
this endeavor.  With the lack of new members joining the Social Committee, they felt they could no 
longer put on these events alone.  The President of the Recreation Association has received calls 
asking what the Recreation Association Board’s plan is. 

The Social Committee’s work is not a required function of the Recreation Board.  Therefore, the 
Recreation Board will NOT be assuming the functions of the Social Committee.  However, the 
intention of the Recreation Board is to see if there is any interest in the formation of a new Social 
Committee.  If there is, John Stover, Recreation Board President, will offer to assist in any way he 
can.  He has set the date of September 14, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. in the Clubhouse to hold a formation 
meeting.  A notice will be posted on the Clubhouse doors in mid-August 2019 as a reminder.  
Anyone who is interested is welcome to attend.  For questions, feel free to contact John Stover at 
(517) 227-2615.  

    RECREATIONAL ASSOCIATION UPDATE  
 “FRONTSTEPS:  A RESIDENT’S GUIDE” 

Submitted by John Stover, President  
 The Recreation Board is launching a new website through our management company, Citadel 
Property Management Group.  As it develops, this website will contain valuable information 
concerning the recreation facilities and activities here at Village on the Green.  The website is 
called “Frontsteps:  A Resident’s Guide.”  Web address:  https://villagegreenrec.evercondo.com.   
In the upper right corner click on “sign up” and follow the instructions to set up a logon password.  
  

CONDO III BOARD UPDATES 
Guidelines When Leaving Your Property: Always turn off the water to your unit whether leaving for 
a few days or longer.  The shut-off valve is outside your unit, in most cases on the wall under your 
front bedroom window.  Those in 2-story condos will find the shut-off valve on the left for 
downstairs, on the right for upstairs.  It is also recommended that the water to the washing 
machine, toilets and sinks be turned off.  The hot water heater can be turned off at the breaker.  
Electricity should always be left on.  Set the AC no higher than 82 degrees.  This is imperative to 
avoid buildup of mold and mildew inside your unit and perhaps in adjoining units.  Leave a key 
with a friend, neighbor or Board member and have them check your unit every couple of weeks.    
 
VOG Condo III Has a New Website!:  Our website address is villageonthegreen3.com.  A new on-
line work order form is there as well as other helpful documents including:  Bylaws, Rules and 
Regulations, Board Meeting Minutes, Hurricane Preparation Checklist, the Village News newsletter 
and event calendar.     
 
Editor’s Note:    The Village News is not produced in the summer months.  The next issue will be October 2019.  

 

 

http://villageonthegreen3.com/
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